
 

Our School 

 

Good Morning, I just wanted to introduce myself to the community of Pear Tree. My name is Mr 

Perry, and I am supporting the school whilst Mrs Hadfield is off unwell. I am the headteacher 

of Audlem St James CE Primary school. I am very honoured to be asked to support the school 

and the welcome that staff and children have given me has been astonishing. I can see why staff 

and parents are so proud of this school. I believe in the vision of the school below: 

 

Pear Tree School nurtures every child to enable them to achieve beyond expectations, 

develop into confident individuals with a lifelong love of learning and equipped with the skills 

they need to thrive in a rapidly changing world. 

 

This Vision is in the foundations of the school and all stakeholders live and breathe this on a 

daily basis. All children are able to be ‘Being Our Best Selves’.  

 

 
 

If you do see me around school in the morning or after school, please do come and talk to 

me about anything. I look forward to getting to know more about Pear Tree over the 

coming weeks ahead. 

 

Change of Seasons 

 

I just thought I would share with you my thoughts for this week. There has been a change in 

the Seasons as Summer has now disappeared and the Autumnal rain has arrived. What is lovely 

to see is the way that our children take on board changes in their stride and carry on being the 

sunshine. Change is something that is part of our daily lives and can make us feel happy or 

insecure. At Pear Tree we endeavour to give the children at school all the tools that helps them 

move forward in their education and lives in our ever-changing world.  

 

 


